[bookmark: _GoBack][image: cid:41A2636A78923E4F92F63EA4DA9136B2@gmmh.nhs.uk]
image1.jpeg
Have You Received A
Transitional Object (TO)
From Your Therapist?

I'm Jo a 4th year student at
the Sherwood Psychotherapy
Training Institute (SPTI) studying
Msc Integrative Psychotherapy.
I am conducting a piece of
Qualitative Phenomenological
Research about the client’s
experience of receiving a TO in
Therapy and I’'m looking for
participants to share their
experiences...

*Have you had or are you having Developmental,
Relational, Humanistic or Intergrative
Psychotherapy?

If you’ve answered ‘yes’ then here is what
you can expect if you choose to participate in
this piece of research..

* Professional correspondence with me thro

* The questions prior to meeting

* A contract outl ng practicalities

* An environment whereby you will feel safe

to meet with me

* An ethical, transparent and respectful one
hour taped interview

* Copies of the interview, an opportunity to
withdraw consent, and the dissertation once

completed

Please do contact me if you’'re interested or
have any questions:
jo.armstead@spti.net or 07938 703 764
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